
Service, Inc. of Illinois 
 2300 Glenwood Ave., Joliet, IL 60435 
   

 
           August 14, 2024  
McHenry County Health Board  
Board of Directors  
Attn.: Leonetta Rizzi  
620 Dakota Street  
Crystal Lake, IL 60012  
 
RE: Additional funding request for Psychological Evaluations for Preadmission Screening  
 
Dear Board of Directors and Leonetta Rizzi,  
 
 Service, Inc. of Illinois is requesting additional funding to continue performing Psychological 
Evaluations for Preadmission Screening in McHenry County. Our original funding was $19,000 and as of 
July 31st, 2024, we have utilized $15,175. With four months remaining in the fiscal year, we have 
forecasted an additional $3,000 for assessments to be completed by November 30th. We currently have 
9 individuals in our pipeline, and anticipate 3 possibly 4 additional assessments on top of that.  
 
 We utilize four different providers in McHenry County, and since the start of the fiscal year, 
thirty (30) evaluations have been performed. McHenry County is also serviced by our staff as part of a 
grant awarded by the state of Illinois.  
 
We appreciate the board taking the time to consider our request for an additional $3,000 of funding.  
 
 
Thank you,  

Scott Ripke  
Chief Financial Officer  
Service, Inc. of Illinois  
2300 Glenwood Avenue  
Joliet, IL 60435  
sripke@svcincofil.org  
www.svcincofil.org 
(815) 725-5325 
 

    

 

http://www.svcincofil.org/

